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fishfurniture@sbcglobal.net

From: <mmyler1@cox.net>
To: <fishfurniture@sbcglobal.net>
Sent:  Thursday, September 22, 2011 7:38 AM

Dear Mr. Geller. I am so very grateful to you for exchanging the mattress for me.
I realize you were under no obligation to do this, and it just shows me that you are
a truly caring and nice person. I am very pleased with the offer you gave me and
feel that I have found the mattress that is best suited for my situation. Lisa at the
North Olmsted store was extremely helpful and my good feeling about Fish
Furniture 1s still strong. I will certainly recommend your store to my friends.
Thank you again for helping me out of a bad choice. I am forever grateful to you.
Mary Myler

9/22/2011



